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SPECIAL NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
MoDOT is holding an informational meeting for the three major corridor projects to be awarded in calendar year 2023. 
MoDOT is in search of companies that may be interested in bidding on these projects. In this meeting, bidders will 
learn what stage the projects are in, more about the project delivery methods chosen for each, their respective 
schedules, and more.  
  
The three projects that will be discussed are: 

• J4I486D I-70 Corridor Project in KC 
• 5S3411 I-70/US63 Corridor Project in CD 
• J6I3526 I-55 Corridor Project in SL 

  
 
Please join us virtually on Wednesday, September 21st, 2022, at 3:00 pm. 
 
https://modot.webex.com/modot/j.php?MTID=m1ec46824b935491289a175623d9a60eb.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation system that is safe, 
innovative, reliable and dedicated to a prosperous Missouri. 
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